
Ashwaubenon School District
Fall 2023 Update

Ashwaubenon Staff & Families,

As we approach Winter, we want to first of all thank all of our staff, students, families and
community members for their continued dedication to ensuring excellence in education in the
Ashwaubenon School District.  

Below, you will see the following information:

A Message from Superintendent Weyers
What's Happening in Our Schools
New 2-Way Texting Feature
Upcoming Districtwide Important Dates

Thank you,
The Ashwaubenon School District

A Message from Superintendent Weyers



Dear Staff, Students, and Families:

I want to express my heartfelt gratitude to our dedicated staff,
enthusiastic students, and supportive families for making the
2023-2024 start truly exceptional. As we begin on a new
academic journey, your unwavering commitment to our collective
success has set the stage for a year of growth, learning, and
achievement. It's evident that our community's collaborative spirit
has fostered an environment where each student can thrive. The
dedication of our educators, the curiosity of our students, and the
active involvement of our parents have all contributed to the
fantastic start we've had.

We've reached the end of the first quarter, and I'm thrilled to say
it has been nothing short of wonderful. Our students' hard work
and enthusiasm have shone through, as they've consistently
displayed their passion for learning and personal growth. This
success would not have been possible without the continuous
support of our dedicated staff members and the strong
partnership we maintain with our parents. Your unwavering
commitment to education and the well-being of our students is
truly inspiring. I look forward to the remainder of the school year
with great anticipation, knowing that with your continued support
and dedication, we will achieve even greater heights. Thank you
for making this year and the first quarter extremely successful!

Take care,
Kurt Weyers

What's Happening in Our Schools?

Cormier School & Early Learning Center

Cormier students, staff, and families had an amazing time at our
annual Fall Fest night in October. Students participated in a
variety of activities and did a great job!



Valley View Elementary School

Valley View Elementary is proud to stand together against bullying.
In a world where kindness and compassion are more vital than
ever, our school has taken a proactive stance against bullying by
celebrating Bully Prevention Week Oct 16th - 20th. Our students
and staff united by having a theme for each day. During the week,
we also had engaging activities and meaningful discussions as we
came together to reinforce the values of empathy, respect and
unity. We look to continue this work throughout the year as we
strive to have a safe, inclusive and supportive learning environment
for all students. 

Pioneer Elementary School

On Tuesday, September 26, the Pioneer Elementary Staff hosted their second annual open house
which had a jungle theme called “Wild About Learning”.  Thanks to all of the Pioneer Staff members
who did a wonderful job of coordinating and hosting this event for our students and families!



Parkview Middle School

Parkview had their first Student Council Dance of the year this October, and 500 students
attended!  It was a record high in attendance, and everything was successful.  Thanks to everyone
who made the event a great one for our students!

Ashwaubenon High School

Ashwaubenon High School celebrated a very exciting
homecoming week.  A highlight was the annual football team vs.
the swim team in the pool.  Once again, the girls dominated in
the pool.  The football team may have won the ‘cannonball’
contest.  Later that night AHS held the annual powder puff
football games.  They ended the week with a very energetic Pep
Assembly, parade, and a win at the football game against
Sheboygan South.  Then on Saturday evening, the AHS staff
hosted the Homecoming Dance.



Link for Tickets
Ashwaubenon High School's Upcoming Music

Joseph & the Amazing Technicolor Dreamcoat
Shows: Nov 17th, 18th, 24th & 25th at 7pm

and Nov 26th at 2pm

New 2-Way Texting Feature

The School District is using a new 2-way
communication system called Unified
Communications. You might have already
received text messages and/or emails from
your child's school or teacher.  This new tool
allows families to communicate back and forth
with ASD staff via text and/or email messages. 
The messages are automatically translated into
the parent/guardian's home language.  We are
excited to use this new platform to better our
communication with families.

Districtwide
Important

Dates

Nov 1: 4K-8th Grade Conferences (4-7:30pm)

Nov 2: No School

Nov 2: 4K-8th Grade Conferences (12-7:30pm)

Nov 3: No School

Nov 3: End of Quarter 1

Nov 10: 2-Hour Early Release (K-12th Grade; 4K No School)

Nov 22-24: No School (Thanksgiving Break)

Dec 7: 9th-12th Grade Conferences (4-8pm)

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/M8DAChkj5T8QPZrVwJNgcQ~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRnImkkP0QbaHR0cHM6Ly9hc2h3YXViZW5vbnBhYy5vcmcvVwdzY2hvb2xtQgplQKQ1QWW8IaHqUh1tc2Nocm9lZGVyQGFzaHdhdWJlbm9uazEyLm9yZ1gEAAAAAQ~~


Dec 8: 2-Hour Early Release (K-12th Grade; 4K No School)

Dec 25-Jan 2: No School (Winter Break)

Jan 3: School Resumes

Once again, we want to thank our families, students, staff and community members for their
continued support.

#WeAreASD     #StrongerTogether


